
NOTICE OF DEADLINE EXTENSION 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the deadline to submit comments on the West Village at Calabasas Draft 

Environmental Impact Report has been extended to Thursday March 7, 2019 at 5:30pm.   

 

Please note that Appendix D of the Draft Environmental Impact Report has been updated to include the 

updated Geotechnical Review performed by Geolabs-Westlake Village, dated April 27, 2017. The 

circulated Draft Environmental Impact Report has analyzed the project based upon this updated 

geotechnical review, but the back-up document had been inadvertently omitted from Appendix D. 


